
Update Notification for Geriatric Care 

Consultation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some important updates 

regarding the geriatric care consultation services. 

Effective [date], there will be changes in the consultation schedule and procedures. These 

changes aim to enhance the quality of care we provide and ensure that our patients receive timely 

and comprehensive services. 

Key Changes: 

• New consultation hours: [new hours] 

• Updated referral process: [describe the new process] 

• Enhanced telehealth options: [details about telehealth] 

We encourage you to reach out to our office at [contact information] if you have any questions or 

need further clarification. 

Thank you for your attention to these updates. We appreciate your understanding and support as 

we continue to improve our services. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


